
From: Murtishaw, Scott
Sent: 9/26/2012 2:13:45 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE:

Can you provide any estimate of the cost of purchasing RA from other local area resources in 
2016?

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2012 2:45 PM 
To: Murtishaw, Scott
Subject:

Bottle Rock contributes to reliability in the North Bay area and Lakeville and Fulton subareas. 
While these areas currently have enough resources to meet local capacity requirements, the 
ISO is forecasting that all resources in these areas will be needed for local reliability by 2016. 
This transaction is long-term and will contribute to the ongoing local reliability for these areas 
and offset some of PG&E’s longer-term need to purchase resource adequacy from other local 
area resources.

PG&E is committed to protecting,our customers' privacy. , . ,
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiy/pnvacy/customer/
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